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Information continues to be sent out to the hybridizers registering their iris.  
 
Few hybridizer introductions have been received.  I have placed a short article in the 
April Bulletin explaining the acceptance of just a close up of the iris and other photos 
later as they have time.  Hoping that might generate some cooperation. 
 
I don’t know why most of the hybridizers will not answer my emails requesting photo 
submissions.  Any suggestions would be helpful. 
 
Note: Never have problems with Schreiners, Mid-America, Suttons, Superstition, 
Niswonger. 
 

 
Respectfully, 
Janet Smith, Coordinator 
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